

1. Read the following passage then answer the questions below :

Fish and many other kinds of life are disappearing from the oceans fast. There are sad changes everywhere. Near the coast, they are often caused by pollution. Further out, the cause is often over-fishing. Fishing boats with huge nets catch and kill everything. We risk a terrible man-made disaster- the death of oceans. Two centuries ago, whales were already being caught for their oil and meat. They were not protected anywhere until the world's action to save them in 1985. This means that whale populations are slowly rising again. So, we really need another world's action to save fish from disappearing. Perhaps the only way to save the oceans is the one that our ancestors discovered long ago: farming. People say the fish do not taste as good as wild fish. However, that is still much better than losing all the fish in the world.

A. put True or False

1. Many kinds of life are disappearing from ocean because of pollution. ()
2. The death of ocean is a natural disaster. ()
3. The fish farms are more tasty than wild fish. ()

B. Complete the following sentences

1. Many kinds of fish are disappearing because of and
2. People caught whales for and

C) Answer the following questions

1. When was the action of protecting whales taken?
.....
2. What did our ancestors discover long ago?
.....

3. What is the result of over fishing?

.....

D) The underlined pronoun they refers to.....

E. The best title is {a. whale saving b. man-made disasters c. pollution
}

F. Get from the passage:

1. passive voice
2. adjective
3. singular noun
4. **Opposite:** 1. life 2. worse
5. **Meaning** 1. close to 2. found

: VOCABULARY

2. Fill in the blank with suitable word from the box below :

joking , stain , tuna , chemical , victim , population

1. I`m going to buy some , it's my favorite fish.
2. Volunteers help people who are ill or.....
3. I use gentle.....cleaners , not strong one
4. There was a dark red.....on the carpet
5. I`m not I'm serious.

Language :

3. Choose the correct answer : then write the symbol in the box below.

1. Shemy keys, I really lost them. (a. looks after b. looks for)
2. If I (a. fly- b. flew- c. flies) to the USA, I would cross the Atlantic.
3. If she leaves now, she (a. will catch-b. would catch c. catch) the 8:00 train.
4. She won't pass the exam if she (a. don't study b. didn't study c. doesn't study) hard.
5. When you mix blue and yellow, you (a. get b. gets c. will get) green.
6. Aunt Nada made lunch (a. for b. to c. in) the Masri family.

7. Their mother made (a. them b. they c. their) a cake for the party .
8. His father promised to buy (a. him b. his c. he) a nice camera .
9. My daughter likes sweets, I'll buy (a. him b. her c. she) some.
10. Some interesting stories (a. was writing b. was being written c. were being written).
11. Healthy food (a. were being eaten b. was being eaten c. was eating)
12. Our houses (a. are being built b. is being built c. is building) now .
13. The car (a. are being painted b. is being painted c. is painting) at this moment .

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13

.Complete the table

words	safe		turn on	
opposites		friend		right

Verb	Noun	Noun	Adjective
choose		danger	
.....	collection		medical
nature			

A. Change into passive

1. The student are writing the questions.

.....

2. Man is destroying wild life.

.....

3. The children were eating the cake.

.....

4. Ali was putting up the curtains.

B-Correct the mistakes

- 1- The adult fish are being catch. (.....)

- 2- The class were being cleaned. (.....)

3- Whales was being caught for their oil and meat. (.....)

4- The trees are planting now. (.....)

5- Mona bought flowers for her mother.(omit for)

.....

6- sad changes are caused by pollution (**Add often**)

.....

. (Join the following sentences using (who or which

1. Al-Aqsa Mosque is a great place. It's in Jerusalem.

.....

2. Volunteers do projects .They help the local community.

.....

3. Tom is a volunteer. He helped to build a playground.

.....

Best wishes

Your teacher :Abeer Hussein

10/3/2015

: Writing

**Write a report to your principal showing (him/her) how you decided to spend the money
.on a project**

:Start your report with today's date. Start like this

.....I think that this project would do a lot for our school

Listening

Wild life in danger

Listen to the passage carefully then answer the questions below

.A-Put True or false

1. Waleed went to a small supermarket.()

2. Tuna is cheap.()

.B-Choose the correct answers

1- Waleed went shopping with his(mother – father – brother)

- 2- They bought tuna from (vegetable – fruit – fish) section.
- 3- The price of tuna is (25 – 35 – 52) pounds.

Speaking

C-Match A with B

- 1- You want someone to move quickly() it's 45 pounds a kilo
- 2- How much is the tuna, please? () come on , hurry up!
- 3- Will prices come down? () No, I'm serious
- 4- Are you joking? () we certainly hope they will

A. Finish the following dialogue from the box :

too expensive / How much / more and more / terrible / going up and up

Aunt Nada :is the tuna, please?

Assistant : It's thirty-five pounds a kilo.

Aunt Nada : It's You're joking!

Assistant : No, seriously, that's the price.

Aunt Nada : Your prices keep..... !

Assistant : I'm sorry, but we're payingfor fishing .

Aunt Nada : So why is it happening?

Assistant : Well, because all the adult fish are being caught.
So young ones aren't being produced.

Aunt Nada : That sounds And will your prices come down?

. Assistant : We hope so

Best wishes

Your teacher :Abeer Hussein

10/3/2015